

 Rolls Crescent • Hulme • Manchester • M15 5FT

E admin@rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk

www.rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk

12 May 2016

Dear Parent/Carer,

We would like to remind you about the two consultation meetings with regard to Rolls Crescent joining a Multi Academy Trust with Chorlton Park and Old Moat Primary Schools. They will be held in the school hall on Tuesday, 17^{th} May at $3.15 \, \text{pm} - 4.15 \, \text{pm}$ and again at $6.00 \, \text{pm} - 7.00 \, \text{pm}$. We hope as many parents/carers as possible are able to attend. If you are not able to attend please use the form sent home earlier this week to ask any questions you may have. The form for asking any questions is also available on our website www.rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk any questions that we receive will be addressed during the meeting and brief minutes of the meeting will be sent home.

The photographer will be in school on Wednesday, 25th May to take Class Photographs, it would be lovely if all the children could wear their school uniform.

School will close for the half term holiday at 3pm on Friday, 27th May and re open at 9.00am on Monday, 6th June.

ADVANCE NOTICE - School will be closed for staff training on Thursday 7th July.

Yours sincerely,

J Reynolds and H Turner Headteachers















